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Donna Conkling

From: Karl Thomas <karl123@optonline.net>

Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2017 8:05 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department; Jane Veron; Marc Samwick; Matthew Callaghan; Deborah 

Pekarek; Bill Stern; Carl Finger

Subject: Concerned homeowner

Hello, 

   

Honorable Mayor and the BOT, please provide me with some updated information on where we stand on the Article 78 

proceeding. I watched the public board meeting on TV (January 24th) and, to be honest, it felt more like a criminal case 

with defendants protecting themselves instead of public officials that represent the people of Scarsdale. Too much 

silence came from you and the elected officials. 

I know it is not necessary for all the silence, because this is not a criminal case, I hope. 

It would be nice to receive some answers on your possible resolutions to this drive-by evaluation, that in reality feels 

more like an actual "drive-by".  

I've done my very best as a parent to grant my children a chance at growing up here in Scarsdale. It took a lot of hard 

work, and some luck here-and-there. My two kids are fortunate enough to have bright futures ahead of them, and I 

would like to think Scarsdale had something to do with it. 

 

Thanks, 

Karl Thomas 

Resident of Scarsdale 

 

 


